Notice Regarding Deliverability Evaluation Process

On October 16, 2008, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission issued Order
No. 717 (effective November 26, 2008) (“the Order”), amending the Standards of
Conduct to, among other things, better facilitate long-term integrated resource
planning. By this Notice, Entergy Services, Inc. informs RFP participants that, in
light of the revisions, certain employees within the Transmission Business Unit
that are non-transmission function employees will participate with the
Transmission Analysis Group (“TAG”) in the Deliverability Evaluation Process set
forth in Appendix E-2 of the RFP. The processes set forth in Appendix E-2,
including the responsibilities of the TAG and the use of the two independent
entities (ICT and Ampirical), will not change.



